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An Introduction to Dynamical Systems and Chaos
Complex Nonlinearity: Chaos, Phase Transitions, Topology Change and Path
Integrals is a book about prediction & control of general nonlinear and chaotic
dynamics of high-dimensional complex systems of various physical and nonphysical nature and their underpinning geometro-topological change. The book
starts with a textbook-like expose on nonlinear dynamics, attractors and chaos,
both temporal and spatio-temporal, including modern techniques of chaos–control.
Chapter 2 turns to the edge of chaos, in the form of phase transitions (equilibrium
and non-equilibrium, oscillatory, fractal and noise-induced), as well as the related
field of synergetics. While the natural stage for linear dynamics comprises of flat,
Euclidean geometry (with the corresponding calculation tools from linear algebra
and analysis), the natural stage for nonlinear dynamics is curved, Riemannian
geometry (with the corresponding tools from nonlinear, tensor algebra and
analysis). The extreme nonlinearity – chaos – corresponds to the topology change
of this curved geometrical stage, usually called configuration manifold. Chapter 3
elaborates on geometry and topology change in relation with complex nonlinearity
and chaos. Chapter 4 develops general nonlinear dynamics, continuous and
discrete, deterministic and stochastic, in the unique form of path integrals and
their action-amplitude formalism. This most natural framework for representing
both phase transitions and topology change starts with Feynman’s sum over
histories, to be quickly generalized into the sum over geometries and topologies.
The last Chapter puts all the previously developed techniques together and
presents the unified form of complex nonlinearity. Here we have chaos, phase
transitions, geometrical dynamics and topology change, all working together in the
form of path integrals. The objective of this book is to provide a serious reader with
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a serious scientific tool that will enable them to actually perform a competitive
research in modern complex nonlinearity. It includes a comprehensive bibliography
on the subject and a detailed index. Target readership includes all researchers and
students of complex nonlinear systems (in physics, mathematics, engineering,
chemistry, biology, psychology, sociology, economics, medicine, etc.), working
both in industry/clinics and academia.

Elites and Democratic Consolidation in Latin America and
Southern Europe
Discusses quantum chaos, an important area of nonlinear science.

Regime Shift
The book discusses continuous and discrete systems in systematic and sequential
approaches for all aspects of nonlinear dynamics. The unique feature of the book is
its mathematical theories on flow bifurcations, oscillatory solutions, symmetry
analysis of nonlinear systems and chaos theory. The logically structured content
and sequential orientation provide readers with a global overview of the topic. A
systematic mathematical approach has been adopted, and a number of examples
worked out in detail and exercises have been included. Chapters 1–8 are devoted
to continuous systems, beginning with one-dimensional flows. Symmetry is an
inherent character of nonlinear systems, and the Lie invariance principle and its
algorithm for finding symmetries of a system are discussed in Chap. 8. Chapters
9–13 focus on discrete systems, chaos and fractals. Conjugacy relationship among
maps and its properties are described with proofs. Chaos theory and its connection
with fractals, Hamiltonian flows and symmetries of nonlinear systems are among
the main focuses of this book. Over the past few decades, there has been an
unprecedented interest and advances in nonlinear systems, chaos theory and
fractals, which is reflected in undergraduate and postgraduate curricula around the
world. The book is useful for courses in dynamical systems and chaos, nonlinear
dynamics, etc., for advanced undergraduate and postgraduate students in
mathematics, physics and engineering.

Electron Liquids
The celebrated civil rights leader outlines the trends in the African American
struggle during the sixties, and pleads for peaceful coexistence between the
African American and white communities.

Quasi-Conservative Systems: Cycles, Resonances and Chaos
The world was wild for gold. After discovering the Americas, and under pressure to
defend their vast dominion, the Habsburgs of Spain promoted gold and silver
exploration in the New World with ruthless urgency. But, the great influx of wealth
brought home by plundering conquistadors couldn't compensate for the Spanish
government's extraordinary military spending, which would eventually bankrupt
the country multiple times over and lead to the demise of the great empire. Gold
became synonymous with financial dependability, and following the devastating
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chaos of World War I, the gold standard came to express the order of the free
market system. Warfare in pursuit of wealth required borrowing—a quickly
compulsive dependency for many governments. And when people lost confidence
in the promissory notes and paper currencies issued during wartime, governments
again turned to gold. In this captivating historical study, Kwarteng exposes a
pattern of war-waging and financial debt—bedmates like April and taxes that go
back hundreds of years, from the French Revolution to the emergence of modernday China. His evidence is as rich and colorful as it is sweeping. And it starts and
ends with gold.

Where Do We Go from Here
Directions in Chaos
Trumpocracy
American diplomacy is in shambles, but beneath the daily chaos is an erosion of
the postwar order that is even more dangerous. America emerged from the
catastrophe of World War II convinced that global engagement and leadership
were essential to prevent another global conflict and further economic devastation.
That choice was not inevitable, but its success proved monumental. It brought
decades of great power peace, underpinned the rise in global prosperity, and
defined what it meant to be an American in the eyes of the rest of the world for
generations. It was an historic achievement. Now, America has abdicated this vital
leadership role. The Empty Throne is an inside portrait of the greatest lurch in US
foreign policy since the decision to retreat back into Fortress America after World
War I. The whipsawing of US policy has upended all that America's postwar
leadership created-strong security alliances, free and open markets, an
unquestioned commitment to democracy and human rights. Impulsive, theatrical,
ill-informed, backward-looking, bullying, and reckless are the qualities that the
American president brings to the table, when he shows up at all. The world has had
to absorb the spectacle of an America unmaking the world it made, and the
consequences will be with us for years to come.

Life Is in the Transitions
Describes the chaos apparent in simple mechanical systems with the goal of
elucidating the connections between classical and quantum mechanics. It develops
the relevant ideas of the last two decades via geometric intuition rather than
algebraic manipulation. The historical and cultural background against which these
scientific developments have occurred is depicted, and realistic examples are
discussed in detail. This book enables entry-level graduate students to tackle fresh
problems in this rich field.

The Transition to Chaos
Two dramatically different philosophical approaches to classical mechanics were
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proposed during the 17th - 18th centuries. Newton developed his vectorial
formulation that uses time-dependent differential equations of motion to relate
vector observables like force and rate of change of momentum. Euler, Lagrange,
Hamilton, and Jacobi, developed powerful alternative variational formulations
based on the assumption that nature follows the principle of least action. These
variational formulations now play a pivotal role in science and engineering.This
book introduces variational principles and their application to classical mechanics.
The relative merits of the intuitive Newtonian vectorial formulation, and the more
powerful variational formulations are compared. Applications to a wide variety of
topics illustrate the intellectual beauty, remarkable power, and broad scope
provided by use of variational principles in physics.The second edition adds
discussion of the use of variational principles applied to the following topics:(1)
Systems subject to initial boundary conditions(2) The hierarchy of related
formulations based on action, Lagrangian, Hamiltonian, and equations of motion,
to systems that involve symmetries.(3) Non-conservative systems.(4) Variablemass systems.(5) The General Theory of Relativity.Douglas Cline is a Professor of
Physics in the Department of Physics and Astronomy, University of Rochester,
Rochester, New York.

The Empty Throne
This volume, the first of a two-volume book, consists of a collection of
comprehensive reviews and lectures written by active researchers on topics in
chaotic phenomena.

Physical Review
Based on courses given at the universities of Texas and California, this book treats
an active field of research that touches upon the foundations of physics and
chemistry. It presents, in as simple a manner as possible, the basic mechanisms
that determine the dynamical evolution of both classical and quantum systems in
sufficient generality to include quantum phenomena. The book begins with a
discussion of Noether's theorem, integrability, KAM theory, and a definition of
chaotic behavior; continues with a detailed discussion of area-preserving maps,
integrable quantum systems, spectral properties, path integrals, and periodically
driven systems; and concludes by showing how to apply the ideas to stochastic
systems. The presentation is complete and self-contained; appendices provide
much of the needed mathematical background, and there are extensive references
to the current literature; while problems at the ends of chapters help students
clarify their understanding. This new edition has an updated presentation
throughout, and a new chapter on open quantum systems.

Universality in Chaos
The field of nonlinear dynamics and chaos has grown very much over the last few
decades and is becoming more and more relevant in different disciplines. This
book presents a clear and concise introduction to the field of nonlinear dynamics
and chaos, suitable for graduate students in mathematics, physics, chemistry,
engineering, and in natural sciences in general. It provides a thorough and modern
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introduction to the concepts of Hamiltonian dynamical systems' theory combining
in a comprehensive way classical and quantum mechanical description. It covers a
wide range of topics usually not found in similar books. Motivations of the
respective subjects and a clear presentation eases the understanding. The book is
based on lectures on classical and quantum chaos held by the author at Heidelberg
University. It contains exercises and worked examples, which makes it ideal for an
introductory course for students as well as for researchers starting to work in the
field.

Chaos, Dynamics, and Fractals
A New York Times Bestseller! Bestselling author, former White House speechwriter,
and Atlantic columnist and media commentator David Frum explains why President
Trump has undermined our most important institutions in ways even the most
critical media has missed, in this thoughtful and hard-hitting book that is a warning
for democracy and America’s future. "From Russia to South Africa, from Turkey to
the Philippines, from Venezuela to Hungary, authoritarian leaders have smashed
restraints on their power. Media freedom and judicial independence have eroded.
The right to vote remains, but the right to have one’s vote counted fairly may not.
Until the US presidential election of 2016, the global decline of democracy seemed
a concern for other peoples in other lands. . . . That complacent optimism has been
upended by the political rise of Donald Trump. The crisis is upon Americans, here
and now." Quietly, steadily, Trump and his administration are damaging the tenets
and accepted practices of American democracy, perhaps irrevocably. As he and his
family enrich themselves, the presidency itself falls into the hands of the generals
and financiers who surround him. While much of the country has been focused on
Russia, David Frum has been collecting the lies, obfuscations, and flagrant
disregard for the traditional limits placed on the office of the presidency. In
Trumpocracy, he documents how Trump and his administration are steadily
damaging the tenets and accepted practices of American democracy. During his
own White House tenure as George W. Bush’s speechwriter, Frum witnessed the
ways the presidency is limited not by law but by tradition, propriety, and public
outcry, all now weakened. Whether the Trump presidency lasts two, four, or eight
more years, he has changed the nature of the office for the worse, and likely for
decades. In this powerful and eye-opening book, Frum makes clear that the hard
work of recovery starts at home. Trumpocracy outlines how Trump could push
America toward illiberalism, what the consequences could be for our nation and
our everyday lives, and what we can do to prevent it.

Hadronic Journal
Nature provides many examples of physical systems that are described by
deterministic equations of motion, but that nevertheless exhibit nonpredictable
behavior. The detailed description of turbulent motions remains perhaps the
outstanding unsolved problem of classical physics. In recent years, however, a new
theory has been formulated that succeeds in making quantitative predictions
describing certain transitions to turbulence. Its significance lies in its possible
application to large classes (often very dissimilar) of nonlinear systems. Since the
publication of Universality in Chaos in 1984, progress has continued to be made in
our understanding of nonlinear dynamical systems and chaos. This second edition
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extends the collection of articles to cover recent developments in the field,
including the use of statistical mechanics techniques in the study of strange sets
arising in dynamics. It concentrates on the universal aspects of chaotic motions,
the qualitative and quantitative predictions that apply to large classes of physical
systems. Much like the previous edition, this book will be an indispensable
reference for researchers and graduate students interested in chaotic dynamics in
the physical, biological, and mathematical sciences as well as engineering.

Universality in Chaos, 2nd edition
The author presents deterministic chaos from the standpoint of theoretical
computer arithmetic, leading to universal properties described by symbolic
dynamics.

Mathematical Reviews
Introduction to the concepts, applications, theory, and technique of chaos. Suitable
for advanced undergraduates and graduate students and researchers. Requires
familiarity with differential equations and linear vector spaces. 1990 edition.

IUTAM Symposium on New Applications of Nonlinear and
Chaotic Dynamics in Mechanics
The global war on terrorism has provided a new context for relations between the
United States and China. As the September 2002 National Security Strategy of the
United States of America makes clear, cooperation with China on a range of
economic, political, security, and military issues increasingly serves U.S. interests.
At the same time, this relationship retains elements of competition and the
potential for confrontation, compounded by a legacy of periodic crises and mutual
wariness. Achieving a national consensus on an appropriate balance in U.S.-China
relations, especially in military-to-military affairs, remains a central challenge for
those who analyze, formulate, and implement America's China policies.

Nonlinear Dynamics and Quantum Chaos
Several years have passed since the first edition of this book was published. During
this period, significant developments in the study of electron systems have taken
place, especially in the areas ofhigh-Tc superconductivity and the quantized Hall
effect. These developments, and such fascinating subjects as crystallization and
the stability of matter are included in the second edition. Bardstown, KY A.Isiham
June 1997 Preface to the First Edition The study of electronic properties reveals a
common basis for a variety of sys tems, including gaseous plasmas, ionic solutions,
metals, and semiconductors. This study started with one-electron properties in free
space, as discussed in solid-state books. However, significant progress has been
made recently in more realistic and complicated cases with interactions,
confinements, impu rities, and fields. Moreover, the recent discoveries of the
quantum Hall effect, high-Tc superconductors, and localization phenomena, along
with the intr~ duction of low-dimensional materials have opened new areas and
have led to a tremendous number of articles in existing journals and even new
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specialized journals. This book has been written to provide a new, comprehensive
review on electronic properties in such diverse areas and materials.

Chaos in Classical and Quantum Mechanics
Pempel contrasts the political economy of Japan during two decades: the 1960s
̧when the nation e¡perienced conservative political dominance and high growth ̧and
the early 1990s ̧when the "bubble economy" collapsed and electoral politics
changed. The different dynamics of the two periods indicate a regime shift in which
the present political economy deviates profoundly from earlier forms. This shift has
involved a transformation in socioeconomic alliances ̧political and economic
institutions ̧and public policy profile ̧rendering Japanese politics far less predictable
than in the past. Pempel weighs the Japanese case against comparative data from
the USA ̧Great Britain ̧Sweden and Italy ̧to show how unusual Japan's political
economy had been in the 1960s. The te¡t suggests that Japan's present troubles
are deeply rooted in the economy's earlier success.

The Fifth Risk
This monograph presents the theory of nonconservative systems close to nonlinear
integrable ones. With the example of concrete quasi-conservative systems close to
nonintegrable ones, the results of numerical analysis are given, and the problem of
applying the small parameter method is analyzed. The fundamantal part of the
book deals with the investigation of the perturbable systems. Both autonomous
and nonautonomous (periodic in time) systems are considered. The global analysis
of systems close to the two-dimensional Hamiltonian ones takes a central place in
the text. This global analysis includes the solution to problems such as the limit
cycles, resonances, and nonregular dynamics. For the autonomous systems, one
should note the analysis of the standard (Duffing and pendulum) equations
including the solution to the “weakened” 16 Hilbert's problem, and for the
nonautonomous systems one should note the mathematical foundations of the
theory of synchronization of oscillations (the existence of new regimes, and the
passage of invariant tori across the resonance zones under the change of
detuning). The presentation is accompanied by examples. Contents:Introduction
and Review of Main ResultsConservative Nonlinear Systems:Integrable Nonlinear
SystemsNon-Integrable Hamiltonian SystemsQuasi-Conservative Nonlinear
Systems:Perturbed Autonomous Systems with One Degree of FreedomPeriodic
Perturbations of Two-Dimensional Hamiltonian SystemsGeneralizations and
ApplicationsNon-Quasi-Integrable Systems Readership: Nonlinear scientists,
engineers and physicists. keywords:“The subject matter is well organized, each
chapter building on the previous one.”Applied Mechanics Reviews “… the material
is interesting and well presented, so this might be used as a textbook for a
graduate course.”Mathematical Reviews

Quantum Chaos
Quantum and chaos, key concepts in contemporary science, are incompatible by
nature. This volume presents an investigation into quantum transport in
mesoscopic or nanoscale systems which are classically chaotic and shows the
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success and failure of quantal, semiclassical, and random matrix theories in
dealing with questions emerging from the mesoscopic cosmos. These traditional
theories are critically analysed, and this leads to a new direction. To reconcile
quantum with chaos and to restore genuine temporal chaos in quantum systems, a
time-discrete variant of quantum dynamics is proposed. Audience:This book will be
of interest to graduate students and researchers in physics, chemistry and
mathematics, whose work involves fundamental questions of quantum mechanics
in chaotic systems.

Chaotic Dynamics of Nonlinear Systems
Nature provides many examples of physical systems which are described by
deterministic equations of motion, but which nevertheless exhibit non-predictable
behaviour. The detailed description of turbulent motions remain perhaps the
outstanding unsolved problem of classical physics. In recent years, however, a new
theory has been formulated which succeeds in making quantitative predictions
describing certain transitions to turbulence. Its significance lies in its possible
application to large classes (often very dissimilar) of nonlinear systems. The
introduction to this book provides an intuitive account of the key idea of phasespace trajectories, Poincaré maps, bifurcations and local universality which are
common to all nonlinear dynamical systems. The 41 collected papers which follow
fall into four groups. The first section is a general introduction to deterministic
chaos and universality. The next 12 articles emphasise the experimental evidence
for the theory, with examples drawn from chemistry, biology, optics, electronics
and fluid mechanics. A survey of some detailed theoretical considerations is
followed by a section which looks forward to further developments inspired by the
success of the one-dimensional theory.

Chaos — The Interplay Between Stochastic and Deterministic
Behaviour
The People's Liberation Army
The wait for The Mueller Report is over. This strikingly designed edition has been
prepared by expert typographers – allowing for an optimised, immersive reading
experience. "From the moment [the report] was published, two separate news
universes took shape. In one, the special counsel's report was presented as a
smoking-gun chronicle of high crimes and misdemeanours. In the other, it was
heralded as a credibility-shredding blow to the president's opponents."—The
Atlantic Make up your own mind. The Mueller Report is a must read political
blockbuster.

The Mueller Report: Report on the Investigation into Russian
Interference in the 2016 Presidential Election
A New York Times bestseller! A pioneering and timely study of how to navigate
life's biggest transitions with meaning, purpose, and skill Bruce Feiler, author of the
New York Times bestsellers The Secrets of Happy Families and Council of Dads, has
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long explored the stories that give our lives meaning. Galvanized by a personal
crisis, he spent the last few years crisscrossing the country, collecting hundreds of
life stories in all fifty states from Americans who’d been through major life
changes—from losing jobs to losing loved ones; from changing careers to changing
relationships; from getting sober to getting healthy to simply looking for a fresh
start. He then spent a year coding these stories, identifying patterns and
takeaways that can help all of us survive and thrive in times of change. What Feiler
discovered was a world in which transitions are becoming more plentiful and
mastering the skills to manage them is more urgent for all of us. The idea that we’ll
have one job, one relationship, one source of happiness is hopelessly outdated. We
all feel unnerved by this upheaval. We’re concerned that our lives are not what we
expected, that we’ve veered off course, living life out of order. But we’re not alone.
Life Is in the Transitions introduces the fresh, illuminating vision of the nonlinear
life, in which each of us faces dozens of disruptors. One in ten of those becomes
what Feiler calls a lifequake, a massive change that leads to a life transition. The
average length of these transitions is five years. The upshot: We all spend half our
lives in this unsettled state. You or someone you know is going through one now.
The most exciting thing Feiler identified is a powerful new tool kit for navigating
these pivotal times. Drawing on his extraordinary trove of insights, he lays out
specific strategies each of us can use to reimagine and rebuild our lives, often
stronger than before. From a master storyteller with an essential message, Life Is
in the Transitions can move readers of any age to think deeply about times of
change and how to transform them into periods of creativity and growth.

War and Gold
This book presents the latest research results in the area of applied nonlinear
dynamics and chaos theory. Papers by three academic generations address new
applications of nonlinear dynamics to mechanics, including fluid-structure
interaction, machining and mechanics of solids, and many other applications.

Divided Politics, Divided Nation
resonances. Nonlinear resonances cause divergences in conventional perturbation
expansions. This occurs because nonlinear resonances cause a topological change
locally in the structure of the phase space and simple perturbation theory is not
adequate to deal with such topological changes. In Sect. (2.3), we introduce the
concept of integrability. A sys tem is integrable if it has as many global constants
of the motion as degrees of freedom. The connection between global symmetries
and global constants of motion was first proven for dynamical systems by Noether
[Noether 1918]. We will give a simple derivation of Noether's theorem in Sect.
(2.3). As we shall see in more detail in Chapter 5, are whole classes of systems
which are now known to be inte there grable due to methods developed for soliton
physics. In Sect. (2.3), we illustrate these methods for the simple three-body Toda
lattice. It is usually impossible to tell if a system is integrable or not just by looking
at the equations of motion. The Poincare surface of section provides a very useful
numerical tool for testing for integrability and will be used throughout the
remainder of this book. We will illustrate the use of the Poincare surface of section
for classic model of Henon and Heiles [Henon and Heiles 1964].
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The Shock Doctrine
The Fox Effect
New York Times Bestseller What are the consequences if the people given control
over our government have no idea how it works? "The election happened,"
remembers Elizabeth Sherwood-Randall, then deputy secretary of the Department
of Energy. "And then there was radio silence." Across all departments, similar
stories were playing out: Trump appointees were few and far between; those that
did show up were shockingly uninformed about the functions of their new
workplace. Some even threw away the briefing books that had been prepared for
them. Michael Lewis’s brilliant narrative takes us into the engine rooms of a
government under attack by its own leaders. In Agriculture the funding of vital
programs like food stamps and school lunches is being slashed. The Commerce
Department may not have enough staff to conduct the 2020 Census properly. Over
at Energy, where international nuclear risk is managed, it’s not clear there will be
enough inspectors to track and locate black market uranium before terrorists do.
Willful ignorance plays a role in these looming disasters. If your ambition is to
maximize short-term gains without regard to the long-term cost, you are better off
not knowing those costs. If you want to preserve your personal immunity to the
hard problems, it’s better never to really understand those problems. There is
upside to ignorance, and downside to knowledge. Knowledge makes life messier. It
makes it a bit more difficult for a person who wishes to shrink the world to a
worldview. If there are dangerous fools in this book, there are also heroes, unsung,
of course. They are the linchpins of the system—those public servants whose
knowledge, dedication, and proactivity keep the machinery running. Michael Lewis
finds them, and he asks them what keeps them up at night.

The Conservative Sensibility
In light of the recent allegations by Megyn Kelly, Gretchen Carlson, and other
women about Roger Ailes, anyone wanting to understand his impact on the media
world should read The Fox Effect. Based on the meticulous research of the news
watchdog organization Media Matters for America, David Brock and Ari Rabin-Havt
show how Fox News, under its president Roger Ailes, changed from a right-leaning
news network into a partisan advocate for the Republican Party. The Fox Effect
follows the career of Ailes from his early work as a television producer and media
consultant for Richard Nixon, Ronald Reagan, and George H. W. Bush.
Consequently, when he was hired in 1996 as the president of Rupert Murdoch’s
flagship conservative cable news network, Ailes had little journalism experience,
but brought to the job the mindset of a political operative. As Brock and Rabin-Havt
demonstrate through numerous examples, Ailes used his extraordinary power and
influence to spread a partisan political agenda that is at odds with longestablished, widely held standards of fairness and objectivity in news reporting.
Featuring transcripts of leaked audio and memos from Fox News reporters and
executives, The Fox Effect is a damning indictment of how the network’s news
coverage and commentators have biased reporting, drummed up marginal stories,
and even consciously manipulated established facts in their efforts to attack the
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Obama administration.

Quantum versus Chaos
The bestselling author of No Logo shows how the global "free market" has
exploited crises and shock for three decades, from Chile to Iraq In her
groundbreaking reporting over the past few years, Naomi Klein introduced the
term "disaster capitalism." Whether covering Baghdad after the U.S. occupation,
Sri Lanka in the wake of the tsunami, or New Orleans post-Katrina, she witnessed
something remarkably similar. People still reeling from catastrophe were being hit
again, this time with economic "shock treatment," losing their land and homes to
rapid-fire corporate makeovers. The Shock Doctrine retells the story of the most
dominant ideology of our time, Milton Friedman's free market economic revolution.
In contrast to the popular myth of this movement's peaceful global victory, Klein
shows how it has exploited moments of shock and extreme violence in order to
implement its economic policies in so many parts of the world from Latin America
and Eastern Europe to South Africa, Russia, and Iraq. At the core of disaster
capitalism is the use of cataclysmic events to advance radical privatization
combined with the privatization of the disaster response itself. Klein argues that by
capitalizing on crises, created by nature or war, the disaster capitalism complex
now exists as a booming new economy, and is the violent culmination of a radical
economic project that has been incubating for fifty years.

Nonlinear Dynamics
The study of chaotic behaviour of dynamical systems has triggered new efforts to
reconcile deterministic and stochastic processes as well as classical and quantum
physics. New efforts are made to understand complex and unpredictable
behaviour. The papers collected in this volume give a broad overview of these
activities. Readers will get a glimpse of the growing importance of Lévy processes
for physics. They will find new views on fundamental concepts of quantum physics
and will see many applications of chaotic and essentially random phenomena to a
number of physical problems.

Fluctuating Nonlinear Oscillators
This self-contained treatment covers all aspects of nonlinear dynamics, from
fundamentals to recent developments, in a unified and comprehensive way.
Numerous examples and exercises will help the student to assimilate and apply
the techniques presented.

Complex Nonlinearity
A distinguished group of scholars examine recent transitions to democracy and the
prospects for democratic stability in Argentina, Brazil, Chile, the Dominican
Republic, Peru, Portugal, Spain and Uruguay. They also assess the role of elites in
the longer-established democratic regimes in Columbia, Costa Rica, Italy, Mexico
and Venezuela. The authors conclude that in independent states with long records
of political instability and authoritarian rule, democratic consolidation requires the
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achievement of elite 'consensual unity' - that is, agreement among all politically
important elites on the worth of existing democratic institutions and respect for
democratic rules-of-the-game, coupled with increased 'structural integration'
among those elites. Two processes by which consensual unity can be established
are explored - elite settlement, the negotiating of compromises on basic
disagreements, and elite convergence, a more subtle series of tactical decisions by
rival elites which have cumulative effect, over perhaps a generation.

Thinking in Complexity
The Transition to Chaos
The Pulitzer Prize-winning columnist's "astonishing" and "enthralling" New York
Times bestseller and Notable Book about how the Founders' belief in natural rights
created a great American political tradition (Booklist) -- "easily one of the best
books on American Conservatism ever written" (Jonah Goldberg). For more than
four decades, George F. Will has attempted to discern the principles of the Western
political tradition and apply them to America's civic life. Today, the stakes could
hardly be higher. Vital questions about the nature of man, of rights, of equality, of
majority rule are bubbling just beneath the surface of daily events in America. The
Founders' vision, articulated first in the Declaration of Independence and carried
out in the Constitution, gave the new republic a framework for government unique
in world history. Their beliefs in natural rights, limited government, religious
freedom, and in human virtue and dignity ushered in two centuries of American
prosperity. Now, as Will shows, conservatism is under threat -- both from
progressives and elements inside the Republican Party. America has become an
administrative state, while destructive trends have overtaken family life and higher
education. Semi-autonomous executive agencies wield essentially unaccountable
power. Congress has failed in its duty to exercise its legislative powers. And the
executive branch has slipped the Constitution's leash. In the intellectual battle
between the vision of Founding Fathers like James Madison, who advanced the
notion of natural rights that pre-exist government, and the progressivism
advanced by Woodrow Wilson, the Founders have been losing. It's time to reverse
America's political fortunes. Expansive, intellectually thrilling, and written with the
erudite wit that has made Will beloved by millions of readers, The Conservative
Sensibility is an extraordinary new book from one of America's most celebrated
political writers.

Variational Principles in Classical Mechanics
#1 New York Times Bestseller OPRAH’S BOOK CLUB PICK “Extraordinary.”
—Stephen King “This book is not simply the great American novel; it’s the great
novel of las Americas. It’s the great world novel! This is the international story of
our times. Masterful.” —Sandra Cisneros También de este lado hay sueños. On this
side, too, there are dreams. Lydia Quixano Pérez lives in the Mexican city of
Acapulco. She runs a bookstore. She has a son, Luca, the love of her life, and a
wonderful husband who is a journalist. And while there are cracks beginning to
show in Acapulco because of the drug cartels, her life is, by and large, fairly
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comfortable. Even though she knows they’ll never sell, Lydia stocks some of her alltime favorite books in her store. And then one day a man enters the shop to
browse and comes up to the register with a few books he would like to buy—two of
them her favorites. Javier is erudite. He is charming. And, unbeknownst to Lydia,
he is the jefe of the newest drug cartel that has gruesomely taken over the city.
When Lydia’s husband’s tell-all profile of Javier is published, none of their lives will
ever be the same. Forced to flee, Lydia and eight-year-old Luca soon find
themselves miles and worlds away from their comfortable middle-class existence.
Instantly transformed into migrants, Lydia and Luca ride la bestia—trains that
make their way north toward the United States, which is the only place Javier’s
reach doesn’t extend. As they join the countless people trying to reach el norte,
Lydia soon sees that everyone is running from something. But what exactly are
they running to? American Dirt will leave readers utterly changed. It is a literary
achievement filled with poignancy, drama, and humanity on every page. It is one
of the most important books for our times. Already being hailed as "a Grapes of
Wrath for our times" and "a new American classic," Jeanine Cummins's American
Dirt is a rare exploration into the inner hearts of people willing to sacrifice
everything for a glimmer of hope.

A Modern Course in Statistical Physics
Why are Americans so angry with each other? The United States is caught in a
partisan hyperconflict that divides politicians, communities—and even families.
Politicians from the president to state and local office-holders play to strongly-held
beliefs and sometimes even pour fuel on the resulting inferno. This polarization has
become so intense that many people no longer trust anyone from a differing
perspective. Drawing on his personal story of growing up as a fundamentalist
Christian on a dairy farm in rural Ohio, then as an academic in the heart of the
liberal East Coast establishment, Darrell West analyzes the economic, cultural, and
political aspects of polarization. He takes advantage of his experiences inside both
conservative and liberal camps to explain the views of each side and offer insights
into why each is angry with the other. West argues that societal tensions have
metastasized into a dangerous tribalism that seriously threatens U.S. democracy.
Unless people can bridge these divisions and forge a new path forward, it will be
impossible to work together, maintain a functioning democracy, and solve the
country's pressing policy problems.

American Dirt (Oprah's Book Club)
The book provides a unifying insight into fluctuation phenomena in a broad variety
of vibrational systems of current interest. It consists of individual chapters written
by leading experts in the field. The chapters are self-contained and complement
each other. The ongoing rapid development of well-characterized mesoscopic
vibrational systems has made it possible to address fundamental physics problems
and to explore new approaches to quantum and classical measurements, with
applications to quantum information, condensed matter physics, and engineering.
The book gives an account of major results in this direction. The topics include
dynamics and quantum control of microcavity modes coupled to qubits,
measurements with bifurcation-based amplifiers and new types of such amplifiers;
switching rate scaling and new quantum mechanisms of metastable decay; wave
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mixing and parametric excitation in the quantum regime; collective phenomena
and the interaction-induced discrete time symmetry breaking; and back-action and
shot noise in electron-vibrational systems.
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